
 

 

 
 

Memorandum 
To:  December 6, 2002 Authority Meeting Attendees 

From:  Hank Anthony 

Date:  November 20, 2002 

Re:  New location for Authority Meeting 

This is a reminder that the Authority Meeting being held on December 6, 2002 will be 
held on the 4th floor of 120 S. Riverside Plaza, the same building the holds the 
Authority’s offices. 
 
Please contact me at (312) 793-8945, should you have any questions. 


